
 
 

 

Provider Bulletin 32  
Health Risk Screening Tool (HRST) Transition Plan 

  
The Division of Developmental Disabilities has posted Provider Bulletin 32. The 
HRST Transition Plan will allow the Division and stakeholder’s additional time to 
develop a HRST process that can be achieved successfully. Supplemental 
transition plan information is also posted.  
  
Questions should be directed to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov.  
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